
Eye Glass Collection Night 
 
 

Dear District 42 Lions, 

 

The RI Lions Sight Foundation is Sponsoring and Eyeglass Collection Night 

Wednesday May 17th 6:30 pm at The Sunnyside 16 Cleveland Street North Providence. 

 

Please bring your collected glasses. 

We will all work together to pack up the glasses and they will be shipped to the Lions Recycling Center in New Jersey. 

 

Thanks to John Erici for allowing us to use his establishment,  Please support him by enjoying an adult beverage. 

 

The Sight Foundation will order Pizzas 

 

Looking forward to seeing you all there. 

 

Lion Earle 

Rhode Lions Sight Foundation President 

 


